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  Loving Hugh Nini,Neal Treadwell,2020-10-14 Loving: A Photographic Story of
Men in Love, 1850-1950 portrays the history of romantic love between men in
hundreds of moving and tender vernacular photographs taken between the years
1850 and 1950. This visual narrative of astonishing sensitivity brings to
light an until-now-unpublished collection of hundreds of snapshots,
portraits, and group photos taken in the most varied of contexts, both
private and public. Taken when male partnerships were often illegal, the
photos here were found at flea markets, in shoe boxes, family archives, old
suitcases, and later online and at auctions. The collection now includes
photos from all over the world: Australia, Bulgaria, Canada, Croatia, France,
Germany, Japan, Greece, Latvia, the United States, the United Kingdom,
Russia, and Serbia. The subjects were identified as couples by that
unmistakable look in the eyes of two people in love - impossible to
manufacture or hide. They were also recognized by body language - evidence as
subtle as one hand barely grazing another - and by inscriptions, often coded.
Included here are ambrotypes, daguerreotypes, glass negatives, tin types,
cabinet cards, photo postcards, photo strips, photomatics, and snapshots -
over 100 years of social history and the development of photography. Loving
will be produced to the highest standards in illustrated book publishing, The
photographs - many fragile from age or handling - have been digitized using a
technology derived from that used on surveillance satellites and available in
only five places around the world. Paper and other materials are among the
best available. And Loving will be manufactured at one of the world's elite
printers. Loving, the book, will be up to the measure of its message in every
way. In these delight-filled pages, couples in love tell their own story for
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the first time at a time when joy and hope - indeed human connectivity - are
crucial lifelines to our better selves. Universal in reach and overwhelming
in impact, Loving speaks to our spirit and resilience, our capacity for
bliss, and our longing for the shared truths of love.
  The Love Book Nina Solomon,2015-01-06 An anti-romantic comedy about the
misadventures of four women who meet on a singles' bike trip.
  Love Is Diane Adams,2017-01-24 Perfect for any fond gift or tender moment,
this story of a girl and a duckling who share a touching year together will
melt hearts old and young. In this tenderly funny book, girl and duckling
grow in their understanding of what it is to care for each other, discovering
that love is as much about letting go as it is about holding tight. Children
and parents together will adore this fond exploration of growing up while
learning about the joys of love offered and love returned.
  Love Is Love Michael Genhart,2018-05-01 Open a dialogue with the children
in your life about the importance of love and acceptance with this Silver
Moonbeam Award Winner story celebrating open mindedness, diversity, and the
LGBTQIA+ community. Perfect for your family library or a storytime read-aloud
for any day of the year. It's love that makes a family. When a boy confides
in his friend about bullies saying he doesn't have a real family, he
discovers that his friend's parents—a mom and a dad—and his two dads are
actually very much alike. Dr. Michael Genhart's debut story is the perfect
resource to gently discuss discrimination with kids. This sweet and
straightforward story shows that gay families and straight families and
everything in between are all different kinds of normal. What makes a family
real is the love that is shared. Love Is Love is the book for you if you're
looking for: LGBTQ+ books for kids Books about diversity for kids Books about
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equality for kids
  All About Love bell hooks,2018-01-30 A New York Times bestseller and
enduring classic, All About Love is the acclaimed first volume in feminist
icon bell hooks' Love Song to the Nation trilogy. All About Love reveals what
causes a polarized society, and how to heal the divisions that cause
suffering. Here is the truth about love, and inspiration to help us instill
caring, compassion, and strength in our homes, schools, and workplaces. “The
word ‘love’ is most often defined as a noun, yet we would all love better if
we used it as a verb,” writes bell hooks as she comes out fighting and on
fire in All About Love. Here, at her most provocative and intensely personal,
renowned scholar, cultural critic and feminist bell hooks offers a proactive
new ethic for a society bereft with lovelessness--not the lack of romance,
but the lack of care, compassion, and unity. People are divided, she
declares, by society’s failure to provide a model for learning to love. As
bell hooks uses her incisive mind to explore the question “What is love?” her
answers strike at both the mind and heart. Razing the cultural paradigm that
the ideal love is infused with sex and desire, she provides a new path to
love that is sacred, redemptive, and healing for individuals and for a
nation. The Utne Reader declared bell hooks one of the “100 Visionaries Who
Can Change Your Life.” All About Love is a powerful, timely affirmation of
just how profoundly her revelations can change hearts and minds for the
better.
  The 5 Love Languages Gary Chapman,2014-12-11 Over 20 million copies sold! A
perennial New York Times bestseller for over a decade! Falling in love is
easy. Staying in love—that’s the challenge. How can you keep your
relationship fresh and growing amid the demands, conflicts, and just plain
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boredom of everyday life? In the #1 New York Times international bestseller
The 5 Love Languages®, you’ll discover the secret that has transformed
millions of relationships worldwide. Whether your relationship is flourishing
or failing, Dr. Gary Chapman’s proven approach to showing and receiving love
will help you experience deeper and richer levels of intimacy with your
partner—starting today. The 5 Love Languages® is as practical as it is
insightful. Updated to reflect the complexities of relationships today, this
new edition reveals intrinsic truths and applies relevant, actionable wisdom
in ways that work. Includes the Love Language assessment so you can discover
your love language and that of your loved one.
  The Love Book Anthony DeStefano,2016-08-30 Take a delightful look at one of
the most abused, confused, and misused words in the English language—love—and
explore its true meaning with bestselling author Anthony DeSefano. He has
paired smile-making photos—of adults, couples, children, and even babies—with
a refreshingly honest and truthful story to help you understand that real
love is so much more than a greeting-card sentiment. This charming and
heartwarming gift book leads you to discover that real love comes from God.
By fully embracing that love, you'll discover that you are able to love your
family and friends more deeply and sincerely than ever before.
  Love Matt de la Peña,2018-01-09 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER [A] poetic
reckoning of the importance of love in a child's life . . . eloquent and
moving.—People Everything that can be called love -- from shared joy to
comfort in the darkness -- is gathered in the pages of this reassuring,
refreshingly honest picture book.—The New York Times Book Review, Editors'
Choice / Staff Picks From the Book Review “Lyrical and sensitive, ‘Love’ is
the sort of book likely to leave readers of all ages a little tremulous, and
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brimming with feeling.”—The Wall Street Journal From Newbery Medal-winning
author Matt de la Peña and bestselling illustrator Loren Long comes a story
about the strongest bond there is and the diverse and powerful ways it
connects us all. In the beginning there is light and two wide-eyed figures
standing near the foot of your bed and the sound of their voices is love. ...
A cab driver plays love softly on his radio while you bounce in back with the
bumps of the city and everything smells new, and it smells like life. In this
heartfelt celebration of love, Newbery Medal-winning author Matt de la Peña
and bestselling illustrator Loren Long depict the many ways we experience
this universal bond, which carries us from the day we are born throughout the
years of our childhood and beyond. With a lyrical text that's soothing and
inspiring, this tender tale is a needed comfort and a new classic that will
resonate with readers of every age.
  Love Does Bob Goff,2012 Now a New York Times Bestseller As a college
student he spent 16 days in the Pacific Ocean with five guys and a crate of
canned meat. As a father he took his kids on a world tour to eat ice cream
with heads of state. He made friends in Uganda, and they liked him so much he
became the Ugandan consul. He pursued his wife for three years before she
agreed to date him. His grades weren't good enough to get into law school, so
he sat on a bench outside the Dean's office for seven days until they finally
let him enroll. Bob Goff has become something of a legend, and his friends
consider him the world's best-kept secret. Those same friends have long
insisted he write a book. What follows are paradigm shifts, musings, and
stories from one of the world's most delightfully engaging and winsome
people. What fuels his impact? Love. But it's not the kind of love that stops
at thoughts and feelings. Bob's love takes action. Bob believes Love Does.
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When Love Does, life gets interesting. Each day turns into a hilarious,
whimsical, meaningful chance that makes faith simple and real. Each chapter
is a story that forms a book, a life. And this is one life you don't want to
miss. Light and fun, unique and profound, the lessons drawn from Bob's life
and attitude just might inspire you to be secretly incredible, too.
Endorsements: If this book does not make your heart beat faster, book the
next flight to Mayo Clinic --Bill Hybels, Senior Pastor, Willow Creek
Community Church, Chairman, Willow Creek Association Bob Goff is a one-man
tsunami of grace, a hurricane of love. He doesn't just talk about change, he
really is change, as Love Does chronicles in such a vivid way. Yet, Love Does
doesn't leave you feeling like you want to celebrate its author, it awakens a
sense deep within that you, too, have an outrageous role to play in God's
unfolding story or rescue and repair. --Louie Giglio, Passion
Conferences/Passion City Church An interesting and compelling story (with
Young Life roots) that ends with a practical challenge and punch: 'love does'
and God can use you to do it --Denny Rydberg, President, Young Life Every
once in a while someone like Bob Goff shows up to remind us that some things
matter a lot more than others. Love Does has a kind of 'north star' effect
that will push you to refocus your life and energy on what is most
significant. It doesn't just invite you to respond with your God-given
potential, it invites you to become a part of what God can do beyond your
potential. --Reggie Joiner, Founder and CEO of Orange We liked the book a
lot. Mostly, the balloons on the cover. The rest was pretty good too. Lots of
stories about how God helps us. --Aedan, Asher and Skye Peterson ages 13, 12
and 9 This may look like a book. It's not. It is an invitation to enter into
the greatest adventure you have ever known--your life as it was meant to be
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lived. Hang on --Michael Hyatt, Author, Platform: Get Noticed in a Noisy
World, MichaelHyatt.com Bob's ability to love people brings contagious hope
and inspiration wherever he goes. The power of love showcased in this book
will surely touch the hearts and souls of many people. Read Love Does and
find a friend in one the world's best hidden secrets, a person who shows how
love can create connection and make a difference--even across oceans. --
George Tsereteli, Deputy Chairman of the Parliament of Georgia (former
Russian Republic)
  Love Is My Favorite Thing Emma Chichester Clark,2020-12-29 Starring an
enthusiastic pooch whose joy, optimism and love know no bounds, this lively
picture book is based on Emma Chichester Clark’s own dog, and joyfully
celebrates unconditional love. Plum has lots of favorite things—catching
sticks, her bear, her bed—but really, LOVE is her absolute favorite thing.
She loves her family and all the things they do together. Sometimes, however,
Plum’s exuberance causes trouble, and she just can’t help being naughty. But
fortunately, love is such a great thing that even when she makes mistakes,
Plum’s family still adores her.
  Let's Talk About Love Claire Kann,2018-01-23 Striking a perfect balance
between heartfelt emotions and spot-on humor, this debut features a pop-
culture enthusiast protagonist with an unforgettable voice sure to resonate
with readers. Alice had her whole summer planned. Nonstop all-you-can-eat
buffets while marathoning her favorite TV shows (best friends totally
included) with the smallest dash of adulting—working at the library to pay
her share of the rent. The only thing missing from her perfect plan? Her
girlfriend (who ended things when Alice confessed she's asexual). Alice is
done with dating—no thank you, do not pass go, stick a fork in her, done. But
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then Alice meets Takumi and she can’t stop thinking about him or the rom com-
grade romance feels she did not ask for (uncertainty, butterflies, and
swoons, oh my!). When her blissful summer takes an unexpected turn and Takumi
becomes her knight with a shiny library-employee badge (close enough), Alice
has to decide if she’s willing to risk their friendship for a love that might
not be reciprocated—or understood. Claire Kann’s debut novel Let’s Talk About
Love, chosen by readers like you for Macmillan's young adult imprint Swoon
Reads, gracefully explores the struggle with emerging adulthood and the
complicated line between friendship and what it might mean to be something
more. Praise for Let’s Talk About Love from the Swoon Reads community: “A
sweet and beautiful journey about self-discovery and identity!” —Macy Filia,
reader on SwoonReads.com “There aren't many novels that have asexual
characters and it's something people need more of.” —Alice, reader on
SwoonReads.com “I want this on my shelf where I can admire it every day.”
—Kiara, reader on SwoonReads.com
  The Five Love Languages Gary Chapman,2009-12-17 Marriage should be based on
love, right? But does it seem as though you and your spouse are speaking two
different languages? #1 New York Times bestselling author Dr. Gary Chapman
guides couples in identifying, understanding, and speaking their spouse's
primary love language-quality time, words of affirmation, gifts, acts of
service, or physical touch. By learning the five love languages, you and your
spouse will discover your unique love languages and learn practical steps in
truly loving each other. Chapters are categorized by love language for easy
reference, and each one ends with simple steps to express a specific language
to your spouse and guide your marriage in the right direction. A newly
designed love languages assessment will help you understand and strengthen
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your relationship. You can build a lasting, loving marriage together. Gary
Chapman hosts a nationally syndicated daily radio program called A Love
Language Minute that can be heard on more than 150 radio stations as well as
the weekly syndicated program Building Relationships with Gary Chapman, which
can both be heard on fivelovelanguages.com. The Five Love Languages is a
consistent New York Times bestseller - with over 5 million copies sold and
translated into 38 languages. This book is a sales phenomenon, with each year
outselling the prior for 16 years running!
  The Love Book Lenore Kandel,1966
  The Worst Book in the Whole Entire World Joey Acker,2019-03-15 OH NO!!! You
found The Worst Book in the Whole Entire World! Well, since you're already
here I may as well tell you about it... Poor Nameless tries to explain to the
reader why this book is simply the WORST book in the whole entire world. Will
he succeed in his noble quest? Is he the reason this book is the worst?? Will
it have a happy ending or the worst ending ever??? The Worst Book in the
Whole Entire World is a humorous and witty tale for young and seasoned
readers. Whatever you do though, don't read it out loud! You may catch wind
of these words: toot, stinky, booger, and booty. You've been warned, but
you'll still want to see what happens next!
  Wired for Love Stan Tatkin,2012-01-02 What the heck is my partner thinking?
is a common refrain in romantic relationships, and with good reason. Every
person is wired for love differently, with different habits, needs, and
reactions to conflict. The good news is that most people's minds work in
predictable ways and respond well to security, attachment, and rituals,
making it possible to actually neurologically prime the brain for greater
love and fewer conflicts. Wired for Love is a complete insider's guide to
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understanding a partner's brain and promoting love and trust within a
romantic relationship. Readers learn ten scientific principles they can use
to avoid triggering fear and panic in their partners, manage their partners'
emotional reactions when they do become upset, and recognize when the brain's
threat response is hindering their ability to act in a loving way. By
learning to use simple gestures and words, readers can learn to put out
emotional fires and help their partners feel more safe and secure. The no-
fault view of conflict in this book encourages readers to move past a warring
brain mentality and toward a more cooperative loving brain understanding of
the relationship. Based in the sound science of neurobiology, attachment
theory, and emotion regulation research, this book is essential reading for
couples and others interested in understanding the complex dynamics at work
behind love and trust in intimate relationships.
  Receiving Love Harville Hendrix,Helen LaKelly Hunt,2004-10-05 This
groundbreaking book from the best-selling authors of Getting the Love You
Want and coauthors of Giving the Love that Heals is the first to address the
biggest unexplored issue facing couples today: Most of us are better at
giving love than accepting it. We don't realize all the ways that our
resistance to appreciation, praise, compliments, and accepting help from
others hurts us and cripples our relationships. Many partners learn how to
give love, but many more undermine their relationships by for-getting
something that is equally important -- learning to receive it. According to
the authors, the root of the problem is the self-rejection that began in
childhood, when our parents and caretakers unintentionally failed to nurture
or directly rejected traits, characteristics, or im-pulses when we were
children. We end up rejecting in ourselves whatever our caretakers ignored or
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rejected in the course of our childhoods. When we become adults, this makes
it impossible to let in the love we want and need, even when our partners
offer it. As a result, we dismiss compliments, minimize gestures of
affection, and create obstacles to true intimacy. In this book, Harville
Hendrix and Helen LaKelly Hunt, co-creators of Imago Relation-ship Therapy,
offer a definitive guide to breaking the shackles of self-rejection and
embracing the love our partners offer. Receiving Love is a very personal book
for Drs. Hendrix and Hunt, and much of their own journey is the inspiration
for it. Drawing on their renowned expertise, the wide clinical experience of
hundreds of Imago therapists, and their own personal experience, the authors
are able to offer detailed guidance on how to conquer the problems that come
from self-rejection and embrace the gifts that are abundant in every person's
life, if only we knew how to accept them. With its groundbreaking theory,
challenging processes, and inspiring examples, this book holds the key to
loving relationships that last.
  A Book About Love Jonah Lehrer,2016-07-12 “Jonah Lehrer has a lot to offer
the world….The book is interesting on nearly every page….Good writers make
writing look easy, but what people like Lehrer do is not easy at all.” —David
Brooks, The New York Times Book Review Science writer Jonah Lehrer explores
the mysterious subject of love. Weaving together scientific studies from
clinical psychologists, longitudinal studies of health and happiness,
historical accounts and literary depictions, child-rearing manuals, and the
language of online dating sites, Jonah Lehrer’s A Book About Love plumbs the
most mysterious, most formative, most important impulse governing our lives.
Love confuses and compels us—and it can destroy and define us. It has
inspired our greatest poetry, defined our societies and our beliefs, and
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governs our biology. From the way infants attach to their parents, to the way
we fall in love with another person, to the way some find a love for God or
their pets, to the way we remember and mourn love after it ends, this book
focuses on research that attempts, even in glancing ways, to deal with the
long-term and the everyday. The most dangerous myth of love is that it’s
easy, that we fall into the feeling and then the feeling takes care of
itself. While we can easily measure the dopamine that causes the initial
feelings of “falling” in love, the partnerships and devotions that last
decades or longer remain a mystery. This book is about that mystery. Love,
Lehrer argues, is not built solely on overwhelming passion, but,
fascinatingly, on a set of skills to be cultivated over a lifetime.
  The World Book of Love Leo Bormans,2018-10-15 * A record of worldwide
scientific research on hope* Including a selection of ten of the world's most
hopeful projects* Full of inspiring examples After the worldwide success of
The World Book of Happiness and The World Book of Love, author Leo Bormans
has spent two years studying the scientific research on hope and meeting the
most prominent experts in the field. Hope is not a luxury of the privileged
few. It represents a universal psychological resource that can be found in
all corners of the world. Hope is all of this: a tool for envisioning
definable goals, a coping resource, an expression of trust and openness as
well as a spiritual gift earned by faith or ritual. In the course of a
lifetime every individual is apt to experience these different shades of
hope. The World Book of Hope is an inspiring quest to the breadth and depth
of hope. It offers a universal framework for understanding and using the most
powerful tool of mankind: hope. Without hope there is no life. In this book,
100 professional researchers from all over the world share what we know about
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hope. Not spiritual philosophy but evidence-based knowledge of recent
experiments and life-long research, set in a language everybody understands.
This book unveils the secret power of hope in love and relationships, study
and work, health and illness, education and care, freedom and prison,
management and leadership, therapy and economy, youth and old age. It even
shows how we can make pessimism work and how we can benefit from post-
traumatic growth: one door closes, another one opens.
  Field Notes on Love Jennifer E. Smith,2019-03-05 Utterly romantic. --Jenny
Han, NYT bestselling author of To All the Boys I've Loved Before The
bestselling author of Windfall and The Statistical Probability of Love at
First Sight returns with a meet-cute romance about Hugo and Mae, two teens
who are thrown together on a cross-country train trip that will teach them
about love, each other, and the futures they can build for themselves. It's
the perfect idea for a romantic week together: traveling across America by
train. But then Hugo's girlfriend dumps him. Her parting gift: the tickets
for their long-planned last-hurrah-before-uni trip. Only, it's been booked
under her name. Nontransferable, no exceptions. Mae is still reeling from
being rejected from USC's film school. When she stumbles across Hugo's ad for
a replacement Margaret Campbell (her full name!), she's certain it's exactly
the adventure she needs to shake off her disappointment and jump-start her
next film. A cross-country train trip with a complete stranger might not seem
like the best idea. But to Mae and Hugo, both eager to escape their regular
lives, it makes perfect sense. What starts as a convenient arrangement soon
turns into something more. But when life outside the train catches up to
them, can they find a way to keep their feelings for each other from getting
derailed? One of the loveliest, most touching romances of 2019 thus far that
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gets at the nature of something deeply buried in all of our hearts. --
Entertainment Weekly This warm, romantic, never overly sentimental story is
told with humor and heart....A deeply satisfying read about a life-changing
journey full of poignant moments. --Kirkus, starred review
  Anatomy of Love Helen E. Fisher,1992 An exploration of human behavior
examines the innate aspects of love, sex, and marriage, discussing flirting
behavior, courting postures, the brain chemistry of attraction, divorce and
adultery in societies around the world, and more. Reprint.
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